
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                   07/06/2021 

                                                                                                                                                    

SCRIP CODE: 539409 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400001 

 
Subject: Reopening of Registered Office 

Ref: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sirs,  

 

 

In furtherance of our earlier intimation dated 19/04/2021 regarding closure of office of the company and 

in pursuant to the above mentioned Regulation, we would like to inform you that in accordance with the 

Order of Government of NCT Delhi, the registered office of Neeraj Paper Marketing Limited located in 

Delhi has reopened.  

 

All the necessary precautions and required measures as per the guidelines issued by the government 

authorities are being followed to ensure safety and security of each and every personnel.  

 

You are requested to take the same in records. 

 

Thanking You,  

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Neeraj Paper Marketing Limited 

 

 

 

 

Mansi 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

   

 

 

 

CIN: L74899DL1995PLC066194 
Regd.  Office :  218-222, Agarwal Prestige Mall,  Rani Bagh, Pitampura,  

Delhi – 110034 Phone :  (91-11) 47527700   
E-mail : accounts@neerajpaper.com Website: www.neerajpaper.com 

 


		2021-06-07T12:38:32+0530
	MANSI




